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NOTICE FOR BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETINGS 
TO BE HELD VIRTUALLY UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

NOVEMBER 24, 2020 
 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE: 
 
Effective immediately:  The Board of Directors (“Board”) for the 
Tallahassee Fire Protection District (“TFPD”) will hold all regular (2nd 
Monday of each month) and special Board Meetings virtually by 
teleconference connection only, until further notice, in compliance with 
COVID-19 official guidelines, Public Health and Executive Orders.  No in-
person Board Meetings will be held at the TFPD Main Station.   
 
Teleconference call-in information will be provided on the appropriate 
Meeting Agenda and/or on a Special Notice which will be posted no less 
than 24 hours prior to any regular or special Board Meeting on the TFPD 
website:  www.talxfire.com. 
 
As always, all Board Meetings – whether regular or special – are open to 
the public. 
 
The safety of our residents and responders is very important to us.  We 
continue to monitor the situation and will post an updated notice when 
we return to in-person meetings at the TFPD Main Station. 
 
 
 
 
 

By: /s/Scott Fullerton 
      Board Chairman/President 
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